
 

 

 

 

From: Sandra Perez on behalf of DHHS DO NVDHHS INQUIRIES 
To: Division of Public and Behavioral Health 
Subject: FW: UNR student vaccines mandate 
Date: Monday, August 23, 2021 11:49:32 AM 

Good Morning, 

Please see the message below, regarding the vaccine mandate on students. 

Thank you, 

Sandra Perez 
Administrative Assistant I 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
Director’s Office 
4126 Technology Way, Suite 100 |Carson City, NV 89706 
T: (775) 684-5878 |F: (775) 684-4010|E: saperez@dhhs.nv.gov 
www.dhhs.nv.gov 

-----Original Message-----
From: gary sbraccia 
Sent: Sunday, August 22, 2021 7:51 AM 
To: DHHS DO NVDHHS INQUIRIES <nvdhhs@dhhs.nv.gov>; Tracy Sbraccia 
Subject: UNR student vaccines mandate 

I would have to bankrupt the English language to find the words to express the anger I feel about your vaccine 
mandates you just imposed on my kids, who attend UNR. 

This cowardly act of announcing this so called mandate on a Friday afternoon after 5pm is typical of this states 
government and how they are trying to put people in a situation where getting the shot is their only choice. 

There are many parents, believe it or not, who do NOT want their kids getting vaccinated for a variety of reasons. 

Neither one of my kids want it or need it. 

It’s amazing how they were forced to do online classes the last 18 months but now the only option is get the shot or 
be kicked out of school?? 

Can you provide me with how many students at UNR have died form Covid?? ZERO would be my guess. 

How many currently are in ICU? 

Well at least you have no problem with jamming 78,000 people in the raider pre-season games……… 

I am sure you won’t bother to answer me. 

Thanks for helping my children have a wonderful college experience. 

Gary Sbraccia 
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